

What to Do When a Loved One Dies

- Please call one of our rabbis and the funeral home to make funeral and shiva arrangements. Temple Judea members do not pay a clergy honorarium. After plans are confirmed, the rabbi will let the temple office know the details to be sent out to the community.
- If you are interested in having our Cantorial Soloist and/or Accompanist as part of your service, pleased contact Jodi Rozental directly at 954 608-7203 to discuss arrangements plus the fee for this service.
- If you need guidance of any kind, please ask your rabbi or the Executive Director, Marsha Botkin. We are here for you during this difficult time of loss.
- The name of your loved one can be read at services every Friday night for a week, a month or a year. You will receive a letter about this.
- If you are interested in purchasing a memorial plaque in the Simon Family Memorial Garden, please contact our Executive Director.
- Our temple has a wonderful Bereavement Support Group that meets every other Thursday at 5 PM in the Library. Please call the temple office and ask for details. Feel free to attend, if you think that might be helpful to you.
- Approximately 11 months after burial, you may want to consider having an unveiling and stone setting ceremony. Please consult with the rabbi for details.